
 

 

 

 
WTO 
17 August 2020 
 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers and Year 11 Students 
 
Exam Results 
 
We are very aware of the huge anxiety surrounding GCSE results given the media frenzy surrounding         
A-Level results last week.  There is still a great deal of uncertainty surrounding the process and many 
schools are looking to challenge the grades awarded, including BGLC. 
 
Given what happened last week with a significant proportion of students receiving grades lower than those 
submitted by the school (CAGs), we want to ensure no student is disadvantaged by the process the 
government have put in place. 
 
For this reason we will make use of the CAG Grades that were produced by teaching staff and took account 
of the mocks that were undertaken. As a school we feel that this is the most robust data and the fairest 
way to ensure our students can progress into P16.  We will watch very carefully how the guidance develops 
and clearly if students are awarded grades higher than their CAG this will only support their chance of 
progressing into P16. 
 
We will work closely with all our other P16 partners to ensure students who are planning to go to 
alternative provisions get the support and information they require. 
 
This is an unprecedented situation and we are seeking to ensure all our students are treated fairly and 
supported in their next steps.  Our staff will be on hand this Thursday to offer guidance and support to you 
all. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Will Teece 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 


